
 

 

Date: Tuesday, June 17, 2025  

Subject: Facility Drill with Ottawa Fire Services: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 

On Tuesday, June 17, 2025, Ottawa Fire Services will be onsite at BWXT Medical’s 

Kanata facility at 447 March Road for a drill involving full building evacuation.  

This drill is part of BWXT Medical’s emergency preparedness program.  

Visit our Regulatory Affairs webpage for more information on public disclosures. If you 

have any questions, contact our team at isotopequestions@bwxt.com or 1.833.657.4565. 

https://www.bwxtmedical.com/community/regulatory-affairs/
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